Dear Parents and Carers

We are very excited to launch our 'drink more water' campaign in school. As we face a
hot summer (fingers crossed!) we believe we should all be making an extra effort to drink
more water. Why do we all need water? Well...

It gives you energy!

It stops you from getting headaches!
It keeps you hydrated!

It is natural and free!

It boosts brain power!

It cleans you from the inside!

It keeps your skin beautiful and clear!

We will be selling water bottles with the school emblem on for £2 each. These will go on
sale immediately and will be sold before and after school outside Year 3 from Tuesday. Or
alternatively, you can put £2 in an envelope with you name and class on it and give this to
Mrs Jackson. The very small profit we will make from these will go towards buying new
playground equipment for break/dinner times.

But where can you use these bottles | hear you say?

In class!

On the sports field!
At homel!

At the park!

In your lunchbox!
In the playground!
On family days out!
On hot days!

Thank you in advance for supporting us in our latest venture. We look forward to seeing
you with your water bottles, feeling more hydrated and energised. Please do not forget to
put your name on the bottle too in the space provided
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